
 
Pontesbury Parish Council want to hear your views 

 

This questionnaire has been devised in response to increased traffic through Cruckton, 

concerns of residents and recent housing developments. Your responses will be put forward 

to the Highway Authority. 

1. Do you have any concerns about traffic coming through Cruckton and Cruckmeole?
  Yes   No   
 

2. If yes, what would these be?  

Noise  Pollution Safety  Speeding 

3. How do you use the road? 

Walk  Cycle  Drive  Horse/Dog 

4. Would you support a 30mph speed limit through Cruckton and Cruckmeole starting 
from the A488 junction and extending to the Cruckton Crossroads on B4386?   

Yes  No 
 

5. Would you support a ban on HGV’s except for access from the A488 to B4386?    
  Yes  No 
 

6. If so, should warning signs be on the A488 and B4386 ahead of the junctions? 
  Yes  No    
 

7. Would you support a 40mph speed limit along the following sections of the B4386? 
a) East and West approaches to Cruckton crossroads 

Yes  No 
b) East and West approaches to former Hare and Hounds Pub? 

Yes  No 
 

8. Please add any further comments – further comments overleaf 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

A parish councillor will come and pick up your completed form over the next 

couple of weeks or you can drop them into the box outside Cruckton Village Hall 

before Friday 28th June, 2024.   

Please feel free to come along to the Pontesbury Parish Council 

meeting on Monday 10th June, 7.30pm at Cruckton Village Hall to find 

out more and/or make any comments. 


